
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
 
 

Public notice is hereby given that the City of Homer will hold a public hearing by the Homer 
Advisory Planning Commission on Wednesday, February 05, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. at Homer City Hall, 
491 East Pioneer Avenue, Homer, Alaska, on the following matter: 
 
 
A REQUEST FOR CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT (CUP) 20-04 TO ALLOW A 7,200 SQUARE FOOT 
EQUIPMENT STORAGE BUILDING AT 3385 EAST END ROAD IN ADDITION TO AN EXISTING 
5,000 SQUARE FOOT BUILDING. A CUP IS REQUIRED FOR MORE THAN 8,000 SQUARE FEET 
OF TOTAL BUILDING AREA, PER HOMER CITY CODE 21.27.040(D).  THE SUBJECT PROPERTY 
IS LOT 4, BLOCK 1, PUFFIN ACRES SUBDIVISION, T. 6S., R. 13W., SEC. 11, S.M. HM 0850122. 

 
Anyone wishing to present testimony concerning this matter may do so at the meeting or by 
submitting a written statement to the Homer Advisory Planning Commission, 491 East 
Pioneer Avenue, Homer, Alaska 99603, by 4:00 p.m. on the day of the meeting. 

 
The complete proposal is available for review at the City of Homer Planning and Zoning 
Office located at Homer City Hall. For additional information, please contact Rick Abboud at 
the Planning and Zoning Office, 235-3106. 
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